A special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Arthur, Illinois, was held on Friday, October 9, 2015, in the Village Board Room. Village President Matt Bernius called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. Roll call answered by Trustees Paul Pearce, James Aikman, and Dave Tiffan. Public Works Supervisor Grant Corum was also present.

Visitors' Comments

No visitors were present.

New Business

- P. Pearce voiced his concerns and suggestions regarding the RFQ. J. Aikman made a motion to accept the RFQ with changes. D. Tiffan seconded. All Trustees voted YEA.
- G. Corum presented two quotes for a new air compressor. P.Pearce made a motion to accept the quote from Central Power for \$4064.41. D. Tiffan seconded. All Trustees voted YEA.

Adjourn

President Bernius adjourned the meeting at 11:00 a.m.

APPROVED__

Village President

ATTES

Secretary

DATE (Ctober 19, 2015